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Celebrate World Field Epidemiology Day at ANU (7 Sept) 

Join the MAE team as we look back and celebrate 31 years of 
impact while looking to the future. Hear from esteemed graduates, 
learn about the work of current students, re-connect with friends, 
and network with your peers. 
 
Please register here and share this event with your colleagues. 
 

  

Strengthening health security beyond our borders 

This year five students commenced their MAE studies as part of 
an ongoing ASEAN-Australia Health Security Fellowship, funded 
by the Indo-Pacific Centre for Health Security. 
 
“This is our fourth cohort of ASEAN Fellows. We’re so happy to 
have them back on campus after years of remote learning due to 
COVID-19 restrictions,” says Amy Parry, MAE Convenor for the 
ASEAN programme. 
 
Read more 
 

  

WHO fellowships for MAE Alumni Algreg Gomez 

Congratulations to Al Gomez (MAE 2021) for being awarded a 
fellowship opportunity with the World Health Organization, 
Philippines. 
 
Al will spend the next few months in Manila with the WHO to 
further develop his 
skills as an applied epidemiologist. Al has already been working 
as an epidemiologist at ACT Health and has been assisting the 
Canberra community since the start of the pandemic. 
 
'It’s been a challenging few years for Canberrans and like 
everyone else, I’m 
quite tired. But working in a public health emergency to help our 
community, 
whilst combining my interest in studying infectious diseases has 
made it 
worthwhile,' says Al. 
 
'It’s great to also see epidemiology and what epidemiologists do 
being highlighted – and I’m very proud of the work we do.' 
 

  

Presenting at Melrose High School, August 2022 

Scholars Keeley Allen and Yasmin Lisson joined Anna Glynn-
Robinson from the MAE team to present to a year 10 science 
class at Melrose High school in August 2022.  The MAE program 
was invited to talk about careers in field epidemiology and 
describe their experiences of working in this area of science. 
 
It was a lot of fun presenting to the students, who asked many 
questions about being in the field, how to balance study, work, 
and home life, and what pathways they could take to become field 
epidemiologists in the future. 
 

  

Communicable Diseases and Immunisation Conference 
2022 

Eleven scholars from the 2021 cohort presented their work at the 
recent Communicable Diseases and Immunisation Conference in 
Sydney. All presentations were well received, and scholars 
enjoyed face-to-face public health networking for the first time in 
two years. In addition to presenting work on two projects, Keeley 
Allen also co-chaired a session on “Outbreak Response and 
Investigation.” 
 
Well done to all our MAE scholars! Special congratulations to 
Professor Martyn Kirk, MAE Alumni and current NCEPH staff 
member, for receiving the Public Health Association Australia 
prestigious President’s Award for his outstanding contribution to 
public health. 
 

EPIWATCH Fiji MAE Scholarship 

We are excited to collaborate with the Shiba Inu Open Source 
Intelligence (OSINT) Initiative for EPIWATCH at UNSW's Kirby 
Institute to support a Fijian national to complete the Master of 
Philosophy in Applied Epidemiology (MAE) program at ANU. The 
successful candidate will complete a field placement in Fiji, as well 
as a short-term placement at the Kirby Institute, UNSW, on 
EPIWATCH. This scholarship aims to strengthen cross-border 
collaboration in order to be best prepared to respond quickly to 
the health threats of the future. 
 

Vice-Chancellor's HDR Travel Grants 

Congratulations to Zoe Joo, Aidan Yuen and Meg Dalmau from 
our 2021 cohort 
for being awarded a VC HDR Travel Grant. All three will be 
presenting at the 11thTEPHINET Global Scientific Conference in 
Panama City. 
 

2023 scholar and field placement recruitment underway 

We received a record number of student applications and interest 
from field placements. We are excited to see so much interest in 
the MAE and will soon commence the short-listing and matching 
students to field placements for the 2023 intake. 
 

Publications 

 Keeley Allen (Cohort 2021) and colleagues recently 
published: Pens down: An outbreak of the B.1.617.2 
SARS-CoV-2 variant in an Australian high school, August 
2021, in Communicable Diseases Intelligence. 
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